
 
Metropolitan Education District 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

November 13, 2019 
 

The Governing Board of the 
Metropolitan Education District 

will hold a Public Hearing 
Pursuant to California 

Government Code section 3547 
 

at its  
Regular Board Meeting 

on Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
at 6:00 pm  

or as Soon Thereafter as Reasonably Practicable 
 

Regarding the 
Central County Occupational Agency Teachers Association  

Initial Proposal 
to the  

Metropolitan Education District  
for the 

2018/19 School Year. 
 
 
 
A copy of CCOATA’s Initial Proposal is available at the Superintendent’s Office located 
at: 760 Hillsdale Avenue Building 400 San Jose, CA 95136. 


